
From: Tom Cokenias [tom@tncokenias.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2005 11:04 PM 
To: John Kennedy 
Cc: john.a.hammond@intel.com 
Subject: Two new emergency STAs for Kelly AFB, Texas 
 
Hi Mr Kennedy, 
 
I submitted two applications on Intel's behalf, one for the FCC  
frequencies 3650-3700 MHz, the other for the 3.5 GHz frequencies used  
in the EU. 
 
The file numbers are 0538-EX-ST-2005  and 0539-EX-ST-2005 
 
Please delete/dismiss incomplete filings 0536-EX-ST-2005 and  
0537-EX-ST-2005. 
 
 
best regards 
 
 
Tom 




